January 11th, 2022

Chris Welker, AICP

Planner, St. Charles Parish PO Box 302 Hahnville, LA 70057

Dear Mr. Welker,

I have discussed the proposed application for a public stable with Mr. and Mrs. Dugas I and understand that the stables, where they currently stand, are not within the typical 10 ft' requirement the parish sets forth. With this understanding, I do not have any concerns or objections with the current location of the stables. Sincerely,

Auis R Ocampo 12665 River Rd Luling LA Jooto

504-610-5905

January 11th, 2022

Chris Welker, AICP

Planner, St. Charles Parish PO Box 302 Hahnville, LA 70057

Dear Mr. Welker.

I have discussed the proposed application for a public stable with Mr. and Mrs. Dugas I and understand that the stables, where they currently stand, are not within the typical 10 ft' requirement the parish sets forth. With this understanding, I do not have any concerns or objections with the current location of the stables. Sincerely,

Farrel G Becnel

12655 RiverRd Luling LA 70070

504-417-2018